
 

 

 

 

 

PURSUANT TO ARS 38-431.02 notice is hereby given to the members of the 

Snowflake Town Council and to the general public that Snowflake Town Council 

Members may be attending: 

 

June 9, 2017—6:30 PM, Taylor Rodeo Pavilion, Taylor, Arizona. Snowflake-Taylor 

Chamber of Commerce Cowboy Dinner & Auction Fundraiser. 

 

No official business will be conducted or action taken by Town Council at this event. 

 

Dated and posted this 8th day June 2017 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Barbara Flake, Town Clerk 


